
Bright Scholar School recently hosted a successful Parent-Teacher Meeting, fostering 
meaningful conversations between parents and teachers.  
It was a wonderful opportunity to discuss student progress, set goals for the upcoming term, 
and strengthen the partnership between home and school to support every child's growth 
and success. 
 


